
From: Michael Duhr [mailto:Michael.Duhr@jjr-us.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2009 2:05 PM 
To: Schmidt, Chris; Stroick, Jule 

Subject: Support for Midvale Heights/Westmorland Neighborhood Plan 

 

Please accept this email as my register of support for the Midvale Heights/Westmorland 

Neighborhood Plan.  The process in which the plan was formulated was very inclusive, 

and the plan incorporates the desires of neighborhood residents, and will be a useful 

document in guiding the growth of the neighborhoods.   

 

My family and I have been residents the Midvale Heights Neighborhood since May of 

2001.    

 
Michael Duhr, ASLA 
Associate 
Landscape Architect 
JJR 
625 Williamson Street 
Madison, Wisconsin  53703 
T  608.327.4404 
F  608.251.6147 
www.jjr-us.com 
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